
School Timings and Gates
8.15am Students welcome onsite - entering through main school gate at office or through 

bus gate. (We encourage students not to arrive until after 8.30am).
8.30am Classrooms open and accessible to students. - we endeavour to have all other 

school  gates unlocked by this time. 
9.10am Gates are locked for the school day. (Main office gate remains unlocked for 

public and parent access, please sign in at the office if onsite after 9.10am).
3.00pm End of School day, please be on time for pick up.  

You may have notices extensive digger and contactor works 
onsite over the summer break.  The main purpose of this was 
to address the water drainage issues that have plagued the 
school for far too long.  With some additional property money 
the government provided last year, we were finally able to 
address the flooding and water flow issues.  The long term 
results will be fantastic, however you will notice the major feat 
of replacing 100 year old pipes has resulted in much of our 
grass being dug up, leaving us with many areas we cannot 
play on until the new grass has grown in.  The students have 
adjusted to this quickly and we appreciate your ongoing 
patience and understanding with the further disruptions to our 
normal environment.  These disruptions will continue for the 
remainder of the year as we finally proceed with the 
rectification and resurfacing / grassing of our school field.  
Again another long awaited project, which is much needed, 
but will create its own challenges to complete. 

A huge welcome back to the 2021 School 
Year.  We at TPS have had a wonderful few 
days welcoming students back into the 
school and getting them settled into their 
new classrooms. 

Classrooms are humming with busy and 
engaged students, learning and art is 
already hitting the walls to celebrate and 
share the learning already! 



2021 School Structure

New Entrant / Year 1 Team

Mrs Robyn Rutherford - Team Leader
Mrs Jo-Anne Oats
Mrs Clare O’Connor
Mrs Jess Devonport

Year 2 Team
Mrs Helen Beijeman - Team Leader
Mr Trevor Harvey
Miss Sarah Keehan

Year 3 Team
Mrs Catherine Kearins - Team Leader
Miss Emma Wright
Mrs Lisa Pellowe

Year 4 / 5 Team

Mrs Danielle Collard - Team Leader
Mrs Karen Watson
Mrs Liz France
Mrs Mandy Woodcock
Miss Jo Dundas

Year 6 Team
Mrs Amy Webster - Team Leader
Mrs Jenny Bohan
Mrs Jasmine Griffin

Pedestrian Crossing On Tamamutu Street
This is a full pedestrian crossing with normal crossing 
rules applying.  
In the past at 3pm this has been operated as a kia 
crossing (manned by students and a teacher).  Due to the 
confusion of motorists about ‘not needing to stop if the kia 
crossing patrol are not there’ and the number of near 
misses this has caused at other times of the day,  the 
police have been looking into the matter.  
As a result,  we have been directed to stop manning and 
operating the crossing as a kia crossing.  We are now to 
teach the students how to cross a normal crossing safely.  
Plans for community education around crossings are also 
being looked at.   
We will continue to have an adult out in the afternoons 
helping students to cross safely. 



Taupo Junior Cricket resuming 12th 
February 2021

New and returning players welcome!  
Games/sessions start 4pm Fridays at Owen 
Delany Park.  Spaces from age 5 through to 12.  
Fundamental catching, throwing and fielding 
skills taught.  Please contact 
taupocricket@gmail.com or 
visit our Facebook Page 'Taupo Cricket'

Diary Dates
Date to be confirmed Junior Triathlon

Week 3 Across School Leaders Modelling Writing in the Senior School

Week 4 Thursday 25 February Senior School Athletics Y4-6 Owen Delany Park 9.25am - 1.25pm

Week 5 Thursday 4 March Senior School Y4-6 Floating Classroom  Rooms 19, 20, 15 and 18 

Week 5 Friday 5th  March Senior School Y4-6 Floating Classroom Rooms 14, 16, 17, and 21 

Week 6  Swimming for rooms 16, 17, 18, 19, 20 and 21 at the AC Baths daily

Week 6 Cycle Safety Grades 1 and 2 rooms 19, 20, and 21

Week 6 Across School Leaders Modelling Writing in the Senior School 

Week 7 Swimming for rooms 16, 17, 18, 19, 20 and 21 at the AC Baths daily

Week 7 Thursday 18 March Interschool Athletics Y4-6 Thursday 18th March

Week 8 Thursday 25 March Epilepsy Awareness Mufit Day, gold coin donation

Week 8 Cycle Safety Y5

Week 9  Cycle Safety Y4

Week 9 Wednesday 31 March Go Girls Cricket Tournament  Y4-5 



Dental Clinic
The Dental Clinic will re-open in Week 4 and will be open on Tuesday and 
Wednesdays.  For dental enquiries outside these times please phone the Hospital 
Dental Clinic 378 9470.

First Credit Union 
School Banking 2021

School banking will resume next 
week.  If you would like to join the 

school banking programme please 
pick up a pack from the school office. 

We want to start the school banking 
year off with an awesome giveaway, 
so we are giving students the chance 
to WIN 1 of 3 bikes!

Every deposit made 
through our school 
banking programme 
between 16th February 
and 9th April 2021 puts 
them in the draw!  






